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Bexley North Station Upgrade is now complete and the 
community is able to use the station’s new and improved 
accessibility features, including: 

• a new lift and upgraded station entrance, stairs and 
canopy 

• reconfigured and upgraded commuter car park 
including two new accessible parking spaces 

• new accessible pathways throughout the station 
precinct, including a new ramp to the commuter car 
park 

• a new family accessible toilet and unisex ambulant 
toilet 

• CCTV and lighting improvements to increase safety 
and security around the station precinct. 

Above: The new lift at Bexley North Station is now open. 
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The project was completed as part of the Transport Access Program, a NSW Government initiative to 
provide a better experience for public transport customers by delivering accessible, modern, secure and 
integrated transport infrastructure.  

Finishing work 

While the new lifts and key features of the Bexley North Station Upgrade are now open, finishing works 
will continue to be carried out during November and December 2021.  

Work will include resurfacing work on the platform between 6am Saturday 20 November to 6pm Sunday 
21 November 2021 during a scheduled Sydney Trains track work weekend, when the station is closed 
and no trains are running.  

Once resurfacing work is complete, new tactiles will be re-installed along the platform in late November 
and early December. 

 

Above: Mr Stephen Kroon, TfNSW Deputy Executive Director (left) and Mr Mark Coure MP, Member for Oatley (right) at the Bexley North 

Station opening. 

 

 

 

Transport for NSW would like to take this opportunity to thank the local community for its patience 

and understanding while we completed this important upgrade. 




